
From: Bullock, Elizabeth elizabeth-bullock@utulsa.edu
Subject: University School Ethics Complaints

Date: June 2, 2020 at 1:30 PM
To: edward.shane@icloud.com

Dear Mr. Shane,
 
I am in receipt of the ethics complaint you submi9ed to Chair of the Board Fred Dorwart and
subsequently sent to AcAng Provost Tracy Manly.  I have reviewed all of the materials
submi9ed with the complaint. You have previously filed complaints with the TU EthicsPoint
system regarding the same set of events, which have been previously invesAgated and no
misconduct was found.  The materials submi9ed in your latest complaint do not change the
University’s understanding of the ma9er.  This will not be invesAgated again.  
 
If you have any concerns regarding the adequacy of any accommodaAons currently being
provided for your son, I encourage you to contact Ma9 Warren, ma9-warren@utulsa.edu, TU’s
Chief Compliance Officer.
 
 
Very truly yours,
Elizabeth Bullock
 
 
Elizabeth C. Bullock
General Counsel
The University of Tulsa
elizabeth-bullock@utulsa.edu
918.631.2525
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